Executive Head: Dan Turull/Head of School: Lucy Cowgill

Chair of Governors: Rachel Powell Station Road, Clutton, BS39 5RA

T. 01761 452510

E. office@cluttonschool.com
W. www.cluttonschool.com



Part of the Midsomer Norton Schools Partnership

June 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of our RE studies, Rowan class will be visiting Park Row Synagogue in Bristol, where your child will learn about Jewish customs, worship and celebrations and very importantly, experience first hand, the interior of this Jewish place of worship. The visit will take place on <u>Tuesday 9th July.</u> We will travel by minibus and aim to leave school at 9:30am and return for a late lunch. Packed lunches are recommended on this day.

Your child will need to wear a full school uniform and bring a snack and water bottle in a small rucksack that they can carry. We will require a voluntary contribution of £9.50 towards the cost of this educational visit and this can be paid via Parent Pay along with the consent for your child to attend. Please note if insufficient funds are received, the trip will not be able to go ahead. If you have any questions or concerns please come and see us.

Many thanks,

Mrs Morris and Miss Lakey





